
IEP Workshop
Call for Art

The 2024 IEP Workshop wants to display your artistic 
talents! We are accepting proposals for both physical and 

digital art pieces relevant to the theme of ecology. 

We will display your art at the CNRA building for attendees 
to view as they move between the 1st and 2nd floor meeting 

spaces.

If you are interested, please send your proposal with the 
included information below to Nicole.Kwan@water.ca.gov:

• A title and short description
• Creator’s name, affiliation, and contact information (optional)
• Approximate dimensions and best method for displaying (e.g., 

must hang, must sit)
• Identify if item is breakable

Disclaimer: Art displayed at the CNRA building will be in 
areas accessible to the public and IEP and CNRA make no 

guarantees on its safety and security.

Proposals are due to Nicole.Kwan@water.ca.gov by 
Monday April 1st. 
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